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Midyear 2023: Food and CPG Legal Trends Report

Perkins Coie is pleased to announce the launch of our first midyear Food and Consumer Packaged Goods (CPG)
Legal Trends Report. 

This report is a bite-sized version of our annual year in review, providing timely insights on legal trends in the
space.

In the first half of 2023, the CPG industry continued to face a meaningful threat of class-action activity, with
continued filings against companies in the food, beverage, and personal care space. Recent months have also
seen significant regulatory developments relevant to food, beverage, and CPG companies on both a federal and
state levels.

Perkins Coie has been a leader in defending food and CPG litigation cases, securing favorable, precedent-setting
results for its clients. The nationally recognized Retail & Consumer Products industry group includes attorneys
focused on food and beverage and consumer packaged goods. Our food litigation team is regularly called upon
to comment on national trends driving the industry, including in trade publications and national media outlets.
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